
 

 
Purchasing & Contract Administration 

 

August 21, 2019 
 

Marianna Systems, Inc.  
Ms. Samantha Hopwood, Sales Coordinator 
11222 I Street 
Omaha, NE 68137 
shopwood@mariannabeauty.com 

 
 

To Ms. Samantha Hopwood: 
 
On August 20, 2019, The Alamo Colleges District Board of Trustees awarded a contract for the 
proposals, submitted by Farouk Systems, Inc. and Marianna Industries, Inc. in response to CSP No. 
19A-020, for the Purchase of Cosmetology Supplies and Equipment, subject to successful 
execution of an agreement.  The award recommendation is viewable online at: 
https://v3.boardbook.org/Public/PublicAgenda.aspx?ak=1000015&mk=50336550, item 7.F. 

 
Please contact me at (210) 485-0115 or by email at dbernal56@alamo.edu for finalization of the 
agreement. 
 

 
Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Purchaser 
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